
 

 

Caseville Township Board Meeting  
September 8, 2020 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:00p.m. by Ben Willenberg.  
 
Present:  Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Vicki Dufty, Laurie Marrocco, and Jerry Platko.  
 
Two citizens were present.  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Dufty to approve the agenda, the August 3, 2020 Board minutes, 
Treasurer’s Report and invoices in the amount $57,825.20. Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments on agenda items:  None.  
 
Committee Reports: 
 Harbor Commission - July 31, 2020 
 Harbor Commission - August 19, 2020 
 
Planning Commission - No September meeting.  
 
 
2020 Delinquent Garbage/Fees and Zoning Violation to Tax Roll 
 
Motion by Dufty second by Stirrett to place the delinquent garbage charges in the amount of 
$57,599.08 onto the 2020 tax roll for collection and to place the penalty fee of $6,520.00 onto the 2020 
tax roll for collection. Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Marrocco second by Willenberg to place the zoning violation correction fee of $175.00 on 
the 2020 tax roll  (property number 3204-168-033-00) for collection.  Motion carried.  
 
Premium Only Plan Adoption  
 
Resolution 2020-11 by Stirrett second by Marrocco adopting the Premium Only Plan for insured 
employee and those opting out of health insurance as recommended by Burnham and Flower 
Insurance Group.  Roll Call:  Aye: WIllenberg, Stirrett, Marrocco, Platko, Dufty. Nay: None.  Absent: 
None.  Resolution adopted.  
 
2019-2020 Audit 
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Dufty to approve the 2019-2020 audit.  Motion carried.  
 
Building Inspector Report given.  
 
Ordinance Enforcement Officer Report given.  
 
Fire Report given.  
 
Supervisor Update: None.  
 
Correspondence:  Letter from Pigeon District Library regarding Library services.  
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
Public Comments:  
 
Tom Vick:  Commended the Township on pursuing the nuisance complaint on Drury Drive.   
 
Todd Talaski:  Gave an update on County Commission actions including the opening of the County 
Building, 2020-21 budgets, office renovations for safety purposes, County wide recycling, upgrades to 
the FETCH program, and the elimination of certain positions.  
 
Board Comments: 
 
Platko:  Who fixed the LED sign?  Have the new owners of the golf course hooked into the water 
system?  Expressed concern that the City is holding meetings and elections at the fire hall and 
questioned who gave them permission to do so.  He stated that Lake Township would not let the hall be 
used for anything other than fire related operations.  
 
Marrocco:  Questioned the progress of the Township Hall.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:40 P.M. 
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